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Subject: Quad Cities 1981 Regulatory Guide 1.16 Report

Dear Mr.' Keppler:

In reporting the 1981 Regulatory Guide 1.16 report an erroneous
number was reported for the occupational exposure of contract workers. The
exposure reported under Waste Processing for the operating function was
1470.00 man-rem. This is incorrect. The correct exposure should be 1.470
man-rem.

Contract Workers

Reported 02/17/82 Correction

Waste Processing Waste Processing
|(# of people / man-rem |(# of people / man-rem)

Operating | 14/1470.00 Operating | 14/1.470
i |

This correction should also be made for the Total man-rem exposure
under the operating function.

G. P. Wa r
Technical Services Manager
Nuclear Stations

GPW/RB/tlb
0460D/69

cc: N. J. Kalivianakis
D. Farrar
J. C. Golden
R. A. Pavlick/F. Rescek
E. A. O'Connor/M. M. Vincent
R. E. Brock
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